
March 2020 

 

Dear Families and Students, 

Welcome to AIS Reading online! I hope this letter finds you and 

your families safe and healthy. As we are closed for an extended 

period of time, work is being provided for uninterrupted teaching and 

learning through Google Classroom. I have had contact with most 

students as they have continued to complete assignments and keep our 

class routine. If you have not joined, please do so as soon as possible. 

The district will be in contact with anyone who has not joined. Moving 

forward, new assignments and activities will be posted starting on 

Friday. As always, I will be available to support classroom assignments 

as well. My office hours are ​Monday through Friday from 10:00-11:00​. 
I can be reached by email or through a message in Google Classroom. If 

you send an email or message outside of those hours, I will respond as 

soon as possible. Please be patient with the process as this is new to all 

of us. The district has provided a parent resource page for digital 

learning with technical support and answers to other questions you may 

have. I invite you to take a peek at the page at your leisure. 

https://sites.google.com/wcsdny.org/parent-resource-website/home 

Please know that I miss my students very much and cannot wait 

until we are back in school, together again. Thank you for your support 

in this unique way of learning. As always if you have any questions, 

please feel free to email me at ​jessica.hatfield@wcsdny.org​. Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Jessica Hatfield 

AIS 
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